
I support the legislature passing the bills LC 17, 18, 19 and 20 drafted here:   

https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2019I1/Committees/JTPUFR/2020-09-03-13-00/MeetingMaterials 

It is apparent from the testimonies that I have seen and heard from protestors in Downtown Portland and from police 

actions in Oregon that have disproportionately led to the arrest and death of Black Oregonians that the changes 

proposed in these bills are necessary in order to achieve a more equitable and just State. I want a legislative session to 

be called in September and for the police violence restraint bills to be passed.  

 

Thank you! 

 

Blair Schaeffer-Bisht 


